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Dear Ms. Claudio:

I was provided your contact information by Mr. Enal (Manager, TEZ Assistance and Monitoring Department).

I am contacting you/your department to introduce myself and our project - a proposed environmentally friendly and sustainable resort
development "Silent Resort" in Alimanguan/San Vicente.

We previously (late-2021) informally presented our proposal to TIEZA and DENR, and more recently (about 6 weeks ago) presented the
proposed development in a meeting of the San Vicente Secretariat.

Also about 6 weeks ago, the regional office of the DENR performed the Field Validation on the proposed development property.   We
understand that the results of the Field Validation inspection have been submitted to the Head Office for further processing.

I write to you/your office to better understand the process after the Field Validation - so we know what to expect and proactively initiate
measures that potentially can be done in parallel and ultimately allow us to realize our dream of the Silent Resort development.

Thank you in advance for any and all information you may be able to share about our Field Validation and the requirements that we
may/will face in the near future.

Note that, in parallel with this, we are also approaching the San Vicente Government inquiring what applications/ permits we may be
faced with in the future.  We have only just done this and await their response.

Thank you again in advance.

Regards,

Leo Overmann
  
 


